
From: Chase Michaels <c.michaels@locallyepic.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/14/2017 3:41:32 PM
Subject: GSA Power Event

Hey Kevin,

Just wanted to say thanks for taking time to come to Greenville to visit about some important issues.

If you could ever find 10 or 15 minutes I would like to share with you the importance of local 
consumers buying from local businesses and how we play a major role in making that happen.

In Greenville County there are approximately 400,000 purchasing age consumers. If each one would 
just spend $20 per week with a local business as oppose to a national chain or online we could 
generate over $300,000,000 million additional dollars that would stay in the local economy.

We are not asking people to spend more, just redistribute their spend to local businesses.

Hope to speak with you soon!

It's GO TIME!
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